
 
UL DQS Inc. 
Management System Solutions 
 
January 17, 2014 
 
Mr. Michael Caton: 
M3 Technology 
58 Sawgrass Dr. 
Bellport, NY 11713 
 
Subject: Letter of Conformance 
 
Reference: Certification Registration No. 10000243 
 
Dear Mr. Caton: 
 
Congratulations! UL DQS Inc is pleased to endorse the recommendation of the UL assessment Team that the quality system of 
the facility identified above has been found to be in compliance with Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) Advisory Circular 
(AC) No. 00-56A, 6/13/02. The assessment team has verified that the documentation required by FAA AC 00-56A is on file at 
your place of business for the parts being sold, under the scope of your registration to ISO 9001:2008 and AS9120:2009, for 
installation on civil aviation products. 
 
As the Assessment Team has verified continued compliance with the ISO 9001:2008 and AS9120:2009 Standards, the firm listed 
above has the right to publicly announce its status as a UL DQS Inc Registered Firm, and the use of the UL Registered Firm 
Mark as described in the Quality Registration Program Requirements and the UL Registered Firm Mark brochure. If you need 
additional copies of these documents, please contact us. It is important that you retain these requirements for future reference. 
 
UL DQS Inc’s assessment on August 22-23, 2013 was conducted in accordance with ISO9001:2008; FAA AC 00-56A, 6/13/02; 
AS9120:2009; and UL DQS Inc’s Quality Registration Program requirements. In accordance with these requirements, you are 
authorized to use a copy of this letter and the Assessment Report as evidence of compliance. 
 
As stated in UL DQS Inc’s Quality Registration Program Requirements, Continuous Assessments of your registered facility will 
be conducted to verify continued compliance with FAA AC 00-56A, 6/13/02; AS9120:2009; and ISO 9001:2008. Your re-
certification to FAA AC 00-56A is required within every three years. Continued compliance to AC 00-56A will be assessed in 
conjunction with your ISO 9001:2008 and AS9120:2009 continuous assessments; therefore, this letter expires when your 
certificate expires on January 29, 2017. Changes or improvements in quality system operation and/or documentation will be 
assessed during continuous assessments. You may contact UL DQS Inc to verify that any proposed changes are in compliance 
with the Standard prior to implementation. 
 
Once again, we congratulate you and your staff on this fine achievement. If we can be of any additional assistance, please do not 
hesitate to contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michelle Barton 
Aerospace Program Manager 
 
cc: Michael Caruso 
Vice President of Certification 
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